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Dear Inspector

| am writing to you with our concerns with the proposed development at the
bottom of EIm Close Sturminster Newton M M

1. The roads into the town are busy enough without more traffic coming in and
out. | walk my children to school every day hoping that we will get there and
back safely

The primary school is not big enough as it . Where will the children go?
There are shops closing down in the town. Where will the people work?
IWe are very concern as to where the access to the new dwellings will go.
We live in Friars Moor and our road is only a single track road with a double
junction onto the main road. We havae had one death on the junction and
we do not want to have another one.
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We feel that though dwellings are needed the infrastructure of the the old market
town needs to be sorted out firstly and foremost.
Yours Julie Beale
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